
EVOS Trustees Council, 
 
I urge the EVOS Trustees Council to expend some of the remaining EVOS funds for public angler 
access easements along the Olds and American Rivers. Both of these rivers provide numerous hours 
of angling time for Kodiak residents and for visiting anglers. They have also been stocked in recent 
years by ADF&G to develop a road system king salmon run. Without public access to these rivers 
this stocking program may have to be discontinued because it would be using public money to stock 
private water. Previous funds have been used for public access to rivers off the road system which 
are not easily accessible. Funding easements for these rivers would maximize the benefit for anglers 
because of their road system access.  
 
Dan Busch  
Kodiak, Alaska 


